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Denver Partner Discusses OSHA’s New Enforcement Directive
with Bloomberg Law

News

2.07.24


In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Kristin White discusses OSHA’s new enforcement directive and

the change from the directive’s inspection checklist to a question-and-answer format, which is

drawing mixed reactions.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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